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Comments: Grazing on our public lands should be phased out permanently. So many lands have been degraded

by the presence of cows, which are permitted at a fraction of the cost of private land grazing. Grazing cattle

damages soils, plants and causes conflict with endangered species, such as grizzly bears and wolves. Grazing

allotments should be bought out from willing ranchers, and new ones not issued. Please do not return to the bad

policies of the 60's and reinstate the allotments that were closed.  All Americans own our public lands, not just the

cattle ranchers.  It is time to move past the practices of the 19th and 20th centuries, and stop cattle and sheep

grazing on our public lands.  
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